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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

 Monday—P.E. 

 Tuesday—Music 

 Wednesday—Math 

 Thursday—Science 

 Friday—Art 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

April 25, 2014 

Our final library 

check out for 

the year will be 

this Wednesday 

April 30th! All 

library books 

are due on May 

6th.  
 

Writing: We are continu-

ing to write poems and a 

personal narrative. 

Reading: Poetry involves 

emotion and opinion. We 

are reading different 

types of poetry. 

Grammar: - Irregular 

plurals (foot—feet) 

Science: Properties of 

plants. 

Math: We are working 

on properties of cubes, 

polygons and quadrilat-

erals. 

Social Studies: We 

are continuing to learn 

about Jimmy Carter. 

 

Things to do at home: 

 

Spelling—Spelling 

sheets. 

Reading—Work on read-

ing response journal en-

tries.  

Math—Weekly Math 

Sheet. 

Grammar—Regular plu-

rals 

Reading Log-Read 20 

minutes nightly. Reading 

logs are due each Mon-

day morning. 

 

 
 

 

Please see page 2 

for other  

important news. 

Math Test—Tuesday  

Poetry Test—Tuesday 

The math study guide is in your 

child’s Starfish Binder. The po-

etry study guide is in the Friday 

Folder.  
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April Birthdays 
 

David P.—May 11th 

Lauryn—May 28th  

CRCT Week 

Wednesday—Friday 

April 30—May 2 

Grades 3-5 

No visitors these days 

please (including lunch) 
 

Student pictures 

Please return either photos 

or payment by May 16th 

Class photos are available to 

purchase for $13.00 paid to 

Life Touch. However, before 

you decide to order, we had 

5 students absent for vari-

ous reasons that day. 
 

 

Mark your Calendar: 

Field Day—Thursday, 

May 8th (time to be an-

nounced) 

Field Trip: Sims Lake 

Park 

Wednesday, May 14th 

Class party—Tuesday, 

May 20th. Time to be 

determined.  
 

 

Two Field Day Volunteers  

Needed 

K, 1, and 2 on 

Thursday, May 8th. I don’t have 

times for the events yet.  Please 

contact me if you would like to 

volunteer. All parents are  

welcome anyway! 






